
STATE OF WASHINGTON
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Sent via email and First Class Mail

March 26, 2019

Jan Molinaro

Mayor
City of I-inumclaw
2041 Railroad Street

Enumclaw, WA 98022

RE: 2019 Natural Gas Operator Qualification (OQ) Inspection - City of Enumclaw

Natural Gas Department - (Insp. No. 7834)

Dear Mr. Molinaro:

Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (stall) conducted an
Operator Qualification (OQ) inspection of City of Enumclaw Natural Gas Department, (City of
Enumclaw), on March 14,2019. The inspection included a records and OQ procedures review.

No apparent violations were noted as a result of the inspection. This inspection will be closed as
of the date of this letter,

Staff thanks City of Enumclaw's personnel for their professionalism and cooperation during this
inspection.

If you have any questions or if wc may be of any assistance, please contact Scott Anderson at
(360) 664-1297.

Sinderely,

ean C. Mayo 0
Pipeline Safely Director

cc; Chris Scarcy, City Administrator, City of Enumclaw
Jeff Lincoln, Public Works Director, City of Enumclaw
Ed Hawthorne, Gas Manager, City of Enumclaw

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.


